
Required Coach for South Korea 
 

AKFI has received a request from South Korea Kabaddi Association to recommend a coach for their 
Kabaddi Teams. 
 
AKFI invites applications from interested and eligible candidates to send their details covering 
following points latest by 17.03.2019. 
 
Documents to be submitted 
 
1. Resume with Photo 
2. Coach career details  
3. Coach certification 
4. Passport Copy with all visa pages  
5. Proposed contract 
 
As this is time bound any application received late will not be considered. 
 
 
 
J R Aryan 
Advisor to the Administrator 
AKFI 
 
13.03.2019 


